

Shieldaig Community Association SCIO

Minutes 16th May 2017

Page 1/2

Present: Sarah Wedgwood (Chair), Alan Milne (Secretary), Pauline McNeil, Nick McNeil, Peter Fenton and Alice MacLennan

Apologies: Jim Alexander (Treasurer), Kassie Forder, Andrew Ford and Viv Rollo

Approval Minutes of the 28th March were approved and seconded

Treasurer's Report

- £4,000 from the Crown Estate had been banked.
- Insurance monies for the pontoon repairs had been banked.
- Shieldaig booklet was over £1,000 in profit.

Maintenance Report

- Alan to get three more planter tubs for the village front and for Baille Shuas.
 - Nick wants sponsorships for these to be found early next year.
- John Murphy will be delayed on his work to the Village Hall door due to a required operation.
- Some of the benches need action to prevent them from total collapse.
- The sports field needs aeration and feeding.
 - Nick to talk to Frosty regarding equipment
- Tennis courts
 - the money collecting box has been vandalised twice
 - Sarah to arrange for new box to be fitted.
 - Peter to arrange for new nets and equipment.
- Do we need a new maintenance officer?
 - Andrew Ford possibly?
- Pauline and Nommie to sort out the strimmer for rushes, etc.

Promotion of Village Assets

- Sarah to start writing an annual newsletter explaining the work of the Community Association and what it has done.
 - Need to explain difference between SCA and SCC

De-Defibrillator

- CC has suggested one for the village.
 - Maybe to be kept in the telephone box outside Casaig.

HSCHT Survey

- This is ready to be circulated.
- Total cost to SCA of £1,077.

Shieldaig Community Association SCIO

Minutes 16th May 2017

Page 2/2

Emergency Plan

- A questionnaire will be distributed in the Autumn.

Village Hall Key

- Should we provide a keysafe for this?
- Also do not assume the Village Hall will be empty even if you have a booking.

Fête and Regatta

- Catherine will sponsor the raft race and a raffle prize.
- Alice to organise a list of the raffle prizes to go on the tickets.
- Hazel to organise the seafood, etc.
- Jim to organise new tables and tents.

Date of next meeting – Wednesday 12th July at 7.00pm in the Village Hall.